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The Minister for Housing, Planning and Local Government
Eoghan Murphy T.D.
The Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government
Customs House
Dublin 1

9th November 2017

Re: National Planning Framework

Dear Minister, 

I write in relation to the above matter and particularly the need for a new Acute Hospital for the West/North-West. 

I am attaching for your attention a submission by all 196 Senior Hospital Clinicians in University Hospital Galway
(UHG), which comprises two campuses, one in Newcastle and the other in Merlin Park, to the Minister for Health.
 

You can see from the enclosed that the Consultants at UHG are adamant that the current aging facilities are not
fit for purpose, either in capacity or structure, to meet the current and future care requirements for the population
of over 8000,000 that they provide acute hospital care for.  

You will be aware that Galway is the only acute hospital in the region and provides acute care for people from
Donegal as far down as Clare and across the midlands to Athlone. 

Notwithstanding all the other calls on the State purse that the decisions on the National Planning Framework will
involve, I think it would be remiss of us to ignore the advice of such a large number of Consultants in relation to the
crumbling nature of hospital infrastructure in the West. 

I should also point out that both Galway hospitals were built in the 1950’s and the alternative hospital in Merlin
Park has recently had its operating theatres condemned as being unfit for use.  They will not reopen. 

In light of the forgoing I would urge you to give very serious consideration to including a new Acute Hospital for the
West in the forthcoming National Planning Framework.

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you. 
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Yours sincerely,

_________________________________________________
Hildegarde Naughton T.D .

Fine Gael - Galway West & South Mayo Constituency

Local Office:
Woodquay Court, 
Woodquay, 
Galway.
H91 WR6D
Tel: (091) 569 677

Dáil Éireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.
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